VICTOR HIKING TRAILS
MEETING AT VICTOR TOWN HALL
December 16, 2010

ATTENDANCE: Larry Fisher, Carol Macinnes, Dave Wright, Chauncy Young, Dave Coleman, Nat
Fisher.

Meeting called to order by Dave Wright at 7: 35 p.m.
MINUTES of November 18 meeting:

Amend minutes to add to 2011 hike calendar: June 11 bike ride on the Lehigh Trail to the Genesee
River.

Motion by Larry, seconded by Carol. Approved.
TREASURER’S REPORT: Chauncy Young

As of 11/30/10.

Checking & savings - $10,522

Other assets - $2,299

Total equity - $ 12,820

Motion by Dave C., seconded by Dave W.. Approved.
MEMBERSHIP REPORT:

Members last month: 143

Renewals: 7

New: 2

Rejoined: 1

Total: 146

7 PUBLICITY: Dave Wright updated the phone message. Our hikes and meetings are now on the Victor
Town calendar. The next hike is on Jan. 8 at Harriet Hollister Park.

/EDUCATION: No report.
VOLUNTEERS: No report.
NEWSLETTER: The Winter issue will out the end of December.

TRAILMASTER: Carol is continuing to attempt to contact property owner along a possible Seneca
Trail connector from Fishers Fire House 2 to Valentown Hall that would avoid walking along High St.

TRAIL BOSS: Nothing to report.

LAST HIKE: On Dec. 11 eleven people hiked Dryer Road Park to Fort Hill to Ganondagan, finishing up
with lunch at Mickey Finn’s.

OLD BUSINESS:

VHT should be receiving a check prior to year-end from the dissolution of Genesee Region Trails
Coalition.

VHT has submitted a grant application to The American Hiking Society for a planned 2011 project to
construct a bridge over the small creek connecting the Auburn Trail in Fishers to the Domine Trail.



NEW BUSINES:

VHT joined the American Hiking Society with an annual dues of $50.00. Chauncy put it on his credit
card and will be reimbursed.

Larry made a motion to apply for a VHT credit card from CNB. Carol seconded the motion. There is no
charge for this credit card. After some discussion it was agreed that it would be handy for the club to
have such a card. Approved. Chauncy will apply for one card.

On Saturday, Dec. 18, Chauncy will meet with Joe Logan at the site of the bridge to be built to connect
the Auburn with the Domine Trail.

. E®e concrete mile markers need to be made for the Auburn Trail. Preparations will be made with a
tentative construction date of the middle of March in the Parks & Rec. barn.

NEXT HIKE:
The first hike of 2011 will be Jan. 8 at Harriet Hollister Park on Honeoye Lake.
NEXT MEETING:

Thursday, January 20, 7:30 p.m. at Town Hall. Motion to adjourn was made by Nat. Meeting
adjourned at 8:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Nat Fisher
Secretary

Schedule of ’11 hikes/outings:

Feb 12 — Seneca Trail from The Apple Farm to Boughton Park and back. Lunch at the park.
A Meet at Apple Farm at 9:00 a.m.

Mar 12 — Auburn Trail from Victor to Mertensia Park and back. Lunch at the park.

Apr 9 — Corbett’'s Glenn

May 14 — Genesee Land Trust, Monkey Run, Ganargua Creek Meadow Preserve.

Jun 4 - National Trails Day

Jun 11 — Bike ride to Genesee River and back on the Lehigh Trail.

Jun 11- ADK Outdoor Expo at Mendon Ponds Park

Jul 9 — Wesley Hill and Briggs Gulley



Aug 13 — Powder Mills Park. Meet at Fish Hatchery at 9:00 a.m.
Sep 3 — Ring of Fire and dinner at the top of Bare Hill

Sep 10 — Hang Around Victor Day and Victor Fest
Oct 8 — Cleveland Hill

Nov 12 — Mendon Ponds Park
Dec 10 — Boughton Park



